
 
 

 

Autism school support study 
 
My name is Liz Graham and I am a PhD researcher at the University of Stirling. I am 
conducting a study into the experiences of giving and receiving support for autistic pupils in 
mainstream secondary schools in Scotland.  
 
If you are an autistic pupil, or parent of an autistic pupil registered with a mainstream 
secondary school in Scotland, or if you work within a Scottish secondary school, I would love 
to hear your views.  
 
If you live in central Scotland and would like to take part in face-to-face interviews, please 
contact me on eg17@stir.ac.uk for more information. For practical reasons, I can only 
interview face-to-face in the central belt, but if you live anywhere else in Scotland and 
would like to share your experiences please find the links below for the pupil, parent and 
teacher/school staff surveys. Likewise, if you do live in Central Scotland but would rather 
complete the survey, please feel free to do so.  
 
 
 
PARENT SURVEY https://stirling.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/as-pa1 
 
PUPILS SURVEY https://stirling.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/as-p1 
 
TEACHER SURVEY https://stirling.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/as-t1 
 

This study aims to put pupil’s, parents and teachers experiences on the same page to help build a 

picture of what is working, what is not, and what can be done to improve things that is practical and 

achievable for all concerned.  

 

Many thanks 

Liz Graham 
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